
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 398-2504 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Maura E. Peterson 
Paralegal 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
June 7, 2006 
 
 

Via E-mail and  
Overnight Mail 

 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-053098 – Tel West Petition 
  Informational filing   
   
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Paragraph 4 of the Narrative Supporting Settlement Agreement filed on March 21, 
2006 in this docket states, “to the extent necessary, an amendment to the Interconnection 
Agreement between the parties will be filed with the commission.”  On May 24, 2006,  the 
enclosed Payment Terms Amendment was filed for approval in Docket No. UT-013086, the 
docket regarding Qwest’s interconnection agreement with Tel West.   For completeness of 
the record in this docket, please find enclosed a copy (for informational purposes only) of the 
amendment filed for approval in Docket UT-013086.  No Commission action is required for 
purposes of Docket UT-053098.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this filing. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Maura Peterson 
 
MEP/mep 
Enclosures 
cc: David Mittle, counsel for Tel West (via email and U.S. mail) 
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